On June 28, 2006, Mrs. Burdick requested the following information regarding Agenda Item P4 Tandberg Language Lab: 

REQUEST:  How were the schools selected?  What other HS in PBC offer this language lab.  If only two HS in PBC offer this lab currently, how was the selection of schools made?  Is this an annual expense? Is there an impact to the capital budget?

RESPONSE:  The schools in Palm Beach County who have Tandberg Labs or equipment include Suncoast High School and Jupiter High School. These schools purchased their equipment through school FFE monies (Jupiter HS), or the Suncoast Foundation (Suncoast HS).  WT Dwyer High School is purchasing its equipment with FFE and Advanced Placement (AP) monies.  There is no impact to the capital budget.

These purchases were school-based decisions, made after extensive research on interactive foreign language labs. Jupiter HS has an exceptional Foreign Language Dept. which allows complete access to the lab for Spanish, French, and Sign languages.  WT Dwyer will use the lab to facilitate the expansion of their Mandarin Chinese classes in addition to Spanish classes. Currently Tandberg labs are used at the community college and university level.

The purchase includes equipment, software and hardware necessary to operate the lab. Any incidental costs, such as replacement headsets, are covered by the schools each year.

Generally, existing electrical and computer outlets are used to run the Tandberg components.
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